
Bigfork Community Players Seeks Local Directors for 2017-2018 Season!

The Bigfork Community Players is currently seeking submissions for the 2017-2018 season. Area direc-
tors are encouraged to submit proposals for plays that will appeal to a broad base of performers and 
audiences. We are seeking comedies and dramas of various size and scale for our regular season.

Deadline: June 28, 2017

Guidelines for Proposals
The BCP board requests that potential directors attend the June 28th board meeting at 6:30 p.m. 
upstairs at the Swan River Inn located at 360 Grand Drive in Bigfork. Potential directors will make a 
presentation to describe:
 – Show Overview including title, author, cast size, and age ranges of cast members, usual   
running length and brief synopsis.
 – Overall concept of the show – historical period, style, dialects, geographical location, interpre-
tation
 – Set – special needs for staging, scene changes, set pieces
 – Technical – sound, lights, and special e�ects needed
 – Preferred timing – BCP has three mainstage productions each year. Typically Fall, Winter, and 
Spring or “no preference.”

The BCP board would also like a resume of previous directing, producing and/or acting experience.
If you have more than one show that you would be interested in directing please submit up to three 
shows for consideration. Please direct questions to: bigforkcommunityplayers@gmail.com. If you are 
anticipating proposing a show for our 2017-18 season, please advise us via email prior to the June 28th 
meeting.


